



Email: inuvikhtc@hotmail.com

March 6th, 2014

Jon Pierce Chair, Environmental Impact Review Board Box 2120, Inuvik, NT, X0E0T0

RE: Beaufort Sea Exploration Joint Venture Drilling Program Review – IHTC request to become a Registered Participant

Dear Jon,

The Inuvik Hunters and Trappers Committee Board of Directors would like to become a Registered Participant in the EIRB review of this program.

You can contact our Resource Person Martha Blake at the IHTC office here in Inuvik (867) 777-3671 if you have any further question needed from the IHTC at this time.

Sincerely

Hans Lennie

Vice President

Inuvik Hunters and Trappers Committee